
AED (Automatic External Defibrillator) Maintenance Program 

Wayne HealthCare Foundation in partnership with Midmark Corporation and Spirit Medical 

Transport are honored to serve this community and your organization by providing your AED.   

We hope that your AED is in good working condition and ask that you periodically do a maintenance 

check to make sure your batteries are in good working order and your pads are not expired. 

We offer you a maintenance program to keep your AED in good working order so it will always be ready 

in case of an emergency.  AED models in our program include Philips HeartStart model M6077, which 

was distributed from 2008-2021, and HeartSine 350p which began in distribution in 2022.  

AED Manufacturer warranties typically are 8 years for the unit, 4 years for the battery and 2 years for 

pads.  You can call your manufacturer in that time if there are issues. 

HeartStart by Philips contact is 800-263-3342 

HeartSine 350p by Stryker contact is 800-442-1142 

Batteries and Pads 

You are the owner of the AED and liable for its maintenance. Wayne HealthCare Foundation offers 

battery and pad replacements at a discount of retail pricing.  Call Lauren Henry at 937-569-6408 or email 

lauren.henry@waynehealthcare.org to place your order and discuss possible grant opportunities for this 

maintenance.  We will need the serial number and model number of the AED as well as the battery 

number and type of pad you need. 

If your check shows that the batteries or pads are expired, please take the AED out of operation 

immediately and obtain replacements before putting it back in service. 

CPR & AED Training 

CPR training is necessary when operating your AED.  When new staff and volunteers join your 

organization, it is a great time to call our partner, Spirit Emergency Medical Services at 937-548-2800, 

and check out their schedule of CPR trainings for your caring staff & volunteers to attend.  There is a 

small fee for CPR/AED training, and if you have a staff member or volunteer that has never had this 

training, please call Wayne HealthCare Foundation to see about scholarship eligibility for this course. 

The mission of Wayne HealthCare Foundation is, “Collaborating through philanthropy with Wayne 

HealthCare in order to enhance community education and wellness close to home.” 

On behalf of the Wayne HealthCare Foundation, Midmark Corporation and Spirit Medical Services, we 

are honored to serve your organization and this community, saving lives together, while enhancing 

and improving community health and the well being of all. 
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